
THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING THE SUSTAINABILITY PROGRAM!
QUESTIONS OR SUGGESTIONS?  

Contact: Jacqueline Hall, Sustainability Specialist Jacqueline.hall@GCCCD.edu 619-644-7761

The Sustainability Committee sends a huge 
THANK YOU & CONGRATULATIONS

to all District offices.

Over the long weekend, throughout all District 
offices, all but three computers were shut 
down! This is not only a sign of a “culture of 
conservation” and a great energy savings for 

GCCCD, but a terrific improvement over years 
past.

Thank you for your support!
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